
 January 24, 2023 

I heard there is a Happy National Squirrel Appreciation 

Day January 21st. Have you hugged a squirrel lately? 

Those of us living where there is snow on the ground 

know that a squirrel can dig down two feet in the snow 

just to find a cold meal. 

Here in Bolivia the heat feels good but you can have the 

humidity. 

    

 



 

    

My room would not pass inspection these days.  I even 

had a very strange snake going across the floor the other 

night after I unpacked the boxes of radios. I wonder how 

long it was in there. 

I am busy charging radios, loading flash drives and 

preparing all this to ship out soon to the different areas. 

We came across this model of radio which is a step up 

from the last model that we can no longer purchase. 

Solar is the way to go in these devices. It also charges 

cellphones! 

We finished the video “The Gospel of John” for the 

Chimane people. We are excited to get this video to 

them.  If you would like to take a look at it you can find it 

on YouTube. 



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6p3ZMEhoERc&list

=PLoDMmx9LIxpMBH6oGAnwt0F85yFCCGFyz 

We thank JAARS for their quick 

work to get this to us before we left last week for Bolivia.  

Thanks for your prayers for this outreach.  We are 

pressing forward getting the spoken Word out to the 

isolated people groups. 

 

https://ethnos360.org/projects/chimane-conference-

center-construction 

https://ethnos360.org/projects/john-video-translation-

and-dubbing 

God bless, 

Bruce and Jan Johnson Bolivia 
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